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The Amherst Youth Town Council has been meeting with the YMCA of Cumberland and 
the Integrated Youth Services site manager to coordinate assistance in the opening of 
the new Youth site April 1, 2025. We had the opportunity to visit the site and were very 
impressed with the progress being made. The Amherst Youth Town Council made the 
decision to assist with food for the centre. We are currently exploring ways to collect 
non perishable food items and to this end recently attended the Amherst Regional High 
School basketball tournaments collecting donations at the door. This was very 
successful and we will be continuing this practice into March. 
 
 


